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Tales ‘N’ Trails 

What’s New! 

What’s Coming Up! 

Our Annual Membership Meeting in June featured a presentation by Sergio Ayala on 

the Earliest Peoples in Texas. We anticipate having Sergio visit several more times this 

year to conduct research, make presentations to our members, and conduct another 

“What’s the Point?” arrowhead identification session for our members to assist them 

with identifying items in their own collections. 

We had our first Concert in the Barn Fun-Raiser in June, and it 

was a BIG success!  So much so that we’re having another one in 

October! Reserve your seats and tables now! 

We have a new Big Fan and Three Bars Sign in the Barn!  

We are getting high speed interest via fiber optic cables at the         

Museum! This will greatly assist us on our operations! 

is on September 29th at 

the Veranda Inn. Doors open at 

6pm. Tickets are $50 per person 

Concert in the Barn Fun-Raiser is 

October 27th. Doors open at 4pm. 

Tales ‘N’ Trails Museum is a 5012(c)3 organization eligible for tax deductible donations and bequests. 
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This month we will start construction on our  two new 

West Wing permanent exhibit halls: the Western Heri-

tage Hall and the Leathergoods Industry Hall. Thanks to 

grant money received, we will hopefully be able to finish 

the preliminary construction work by the end of this 

year, and begin building out the actual exhibits by Janu-

ary 2019!  Our first phase of construction will be: (1) 

construct an emergency exit, (2) sheetrock work, (3) 

electrical and alarm system work, (4) textured concrete 

overlay on the floor, (5) a new overhead lighting grid, 

and lastly (6) removal of our temporary wall between the 

Native American Hall and the new  wing. This will allow 

for construction of a permanent half wall for exhibits 

and a new tipi entrance way. 

We are also applying for additional grant monies to help 

pay for the exhibit construction on the Chisholm Trail, 

small towns in Montague County, the coming of the rail-

roads, and the many leathergoods manufacturers that 

once called Nocona home!  However we still need more 

support from our members and community businesses 

and  groups, so we will gladly welcome any and all 

monetary contributions! 

We’re Just About to 

Start Construction! 

Thank You!! 

WANTED!! 
Donation items for Shebang!  We are 

looking for nice, quality items for our 

live auction, silent auction, and bucket 

auction for our annual fundraiser 

celebration on September 29th!  Call 

the Museum if  you have something 

that fits the bill! 


